
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you today to voice my acceptance of the development and operation of the Bowdens 

Silver open cut mine. I personally visit the region to visit family at least once a year, and primarily 

believe the project will bring prosperity to families in the region as Bowens are planning on hiring 

their workforce from the surrounding areas.  

I have also taken the time to read through their environmental impact statement and am very happy 

with the steps they have taken to alleviate environmental impacts upon the surrounding region.  

In conclusion I do believe the Bowdens Silver open cut mine will bring vastly more positives to the 

region than negatives, with low social, environmental and cultural risk to the surrounding 

communities. 

Best regards, 

Joshua 


